Ph.D. Program in Biochemistry



365 Fifth Avenue New York, NY 10016-4309 212.817.8085 212.817.1503 fax www.gc.cuny.edu

Thursday, Sept 23, 2021

Dear Program Director,

I hope your fall semester is going well so far. The PhD program in Biochemistry at the Graduate Center of the City University of New York (CUNY) is now recruiting for the fall 2022 cohort of students. We are seeking highly motivated and dedicated young scientists to join us to work towards a doctorate.

We would greatly appreciate your consideration in sharing the attached brochures with students you believe have an interest in studying and doing research in NYC. Please encourage them to apply to the Graduate Center Biochemistry PhD program at CUNY. <u>Application</u> deadline is January 1, and GRE scores are optional

The Graduate Center CUNY continues to recruit dynamic and promising faculty into the Chemistry, Biology and Biochemistry Departments throughout the CUNY senior college system and to broaden support of all the science investigators in our Ph.D. programs. Graduate students are key to the success of this community and all are admitted with a guaranteed five-year Science Scholarship of at least \$30,000 per year plus full tuition and other benefits (health insurance, parental accommodation). They work with our renowned faculty in many research centers, including the new Advanced Science Research Center and the Hunter College/Weill-Cornell Belfer Research building, where they collaborate with top scientists from around the world. Furthermore, they belong to a supportive and diverse community of scholars and scientists, committed to creating knowledge and driving innovation.

Background and some details about the PhD program in Biochemistry are in the tri-fold. The Program Office is available to help with admissions issues and to answer any questions from applicants. Additionally, we will hold a **virtual application bootcamp on Thursday, November 18, at 12pm** to give interested students more information on the program and the application process as well as advice on how to craft a competitive application package. The flyer for this event with registration link is also attached.

Thank you in advance for your help.

Best regards,

Sebastien Poget, PhD
Executive Officer
PhD Program in Biochemistry
Graduate Center CUNY
365 Fifth Avenue, Room 4312
New York, NY 10016
spoget@gc.cuny.edu
212-817-8086

